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Instituto Nacional de Emprendedurismo Social A.C.

WE SUPPORT

May 30, 2011
To whom may concern

Due to the difficult political situation and based on the uncertainty that occurs in different states
in which we operate, we want a request for pardon (solicitud de gracia)

We hope that in less of 60 days we will be in conditions to properly send you the COP’s wishing
our country's situation improves and we do our work as agreed.

Sincerly,

Aldo Tafolla

Av. Desierto de los Leones 4375, Col. Lomas de los Angeles, C.P. 01700, Edif. D2 Int. 102,
Del. Alvaro Obregon México D.F.
Tel/Fax: 36264686/87, mail: info@inaesac.org




